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My name is Mrs Merle McMurtrie,

We live in a small complex of 32 apartments. In 2009 our strata insurance policy
was $12,000. In 2010 it doubled to $24,000.

In 2011 our first quote H j | was $96,000. Our strata manager contacted an
insurance broker and he was able to get our insurance down to $56,000. This is
still far too high.

During Yasi we had n© d a m a g e , n o r lost electricity.

I can not understand how the government can stand by and allow this sort of
thuggery/extortion to continue.

Thankyou.




